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Statement on Regulations 

 

 
We hereby confirm that our products comply with 
 
Regulation (EG) No. 1907/2006, Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation 
and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH-Regulation) including the latest 
amendments in the valid edition. Substances in the products are 
accordingly to the regulation registered unless the substance is not 
except from the registration. 
  
Also we confirm that, accordingly to the current version (22.08.2022), 
no substance of very high concern (SVHC) according to REACH-
Regulation Annex XIV (EG) No. 1907/2006 with a concentration above 
0,1 weight percentage is contained in the products. As the listing in 
Annex XIV is extended dynamically, this statement is only valid for at 
this time included substances. 
  
Further we confirm, that our products comply with the RoHS-
Regulation 2011/65/EU (former 2002/95/EG) on the restriction of the 
use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic 
equipment and Amendment (EU) 2015/863 and Amendment (EU) 
2017/2102 in the at this time valid version. 
 
Please note: Many chemical substances are ubiquitous and therefore could be 
found especially with very sensitive analytics as a contamination in the products. 
These substances are not within scope of our quality assurance. 
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